
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object to draft policy DM BG10 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan.

I am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed site of a crematorium at Firs Farm. As 
a home owner in this area (151 New Park Avenue, N13 5NA) I have made extensive use 
personally of the wet lands over the last few years. I am an avid tennis player and exerciser 
who spends multiple hours per week there. 

I object to the idea that this is the only site in all of Enfield that could be suitable for a 
crematorium. I do not agree that the site supports the betterment of Enfield residents and I 
do not believe it to be suitable for cremation purposes. There would be a massive influx of 
traffic in an already busy area, it would take away from the natural beauty I personally 
enjoy and would negatively impact my family as well.

This is a terrible idea and is absolutely not welcome in this location. The proposal will 
adversely affect the environment and local traffic, and this has not been properly 
considered in the Integrated Impact Assessment of the draft Local Plan.
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